Terms of Reference for all the review of Family Consultant's and
Registrars

The review is to be conducted recognising the separate case management processes that exist
for FCoA and FMC and require resolution irrespective of whether they operate as separate
courts or separate divisions in the one court.

The review is to report to the Family Law Courts Board on the following:

1. Review the current management structure and processes of Family Consultant and
Registrar services and advise on the appropriate governance and management
structure for the future provision of these services to the FCoA and FMC recognising
their separate case management processes and procedures.

2. Recommend the future quantum of Family Consultant and Registrar resources for
future allocation to the FCoA and FMC on the proportion of the number of cases
finalised by both courts.

3. Propose management systems that ensure transparent and dedicated allocation of
resources to both courts according to the number of case matters finalised.

4. Propose the management templates and executive information management reports
that accurately monitor case management outcomes according to the predetermined
resource allocations.
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